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Subject: Re: City of Syracuse FOILReference2024-1405
 

 

Dear Requester,

The Freedom of Information records request that you submitted to the City of Syracuse as referenced above has not been filled. 

After diligently searching all records within the City of Syracuse, we were unable to locate any documents relating to
your request.
There are no existing Codes or Permits records related to the property of interest.

You have the right to appeal any part of this response in writing within thirty (30) days to:

                                Office of the Mayor
                                Mayor Ben Walsh
                                233 E. Washington Street
                                Syracuse, NY 13202

If you have any questions, or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Office of the Corporation Counsel 
233 E. Washington St.
Syracuse, NY 13202 
315-448-8400 
FOIL@syrgov.net 
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